
 

 

 
22nd March 2018 

Dear Parent/ Guardian  

I am writing to inform you the Digital Advantage presentation afternoon has now 
changed to Friday 20th April.  

Please can you complete the return slip to indicate whether you will collect your son/ 
daughter or whether they will be returning home independently. 

Yours sincerely 

 A Scott 

Andrea Scott  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Digital Advantage Presentation – change of date to  Friday 20th April 2018 
 
 

Student Name:___________________________________ 
 
My son/ daughter will: 
 
 
 Make their way home independently  
 
  
 Be picked up from college at 4.00pm 
 
 
Signed:____________________________  Date:___________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


